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FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 

Richard J. Johnson and Brian T. Grogan 

Re-elected to Moss & Barnett Board of Directors 

 

 

Minneapolis, MN (March 9, 2015) –Richard J. Johnson and Brian T. Grogan were 

recently re-elected to three-year terms as members of the Board of Directors of the law firm of 

Moss & Barnett, A Professional Association. 

Johnson serves as the firm’s Chief Financial Officer and is chair of our regulated 

industries practice area.  Grogan serves as the firm’s Secretary, chairs the firm’s communications 

and technology practice areas, and is a member of the firm’s regulated industries practice area.  

They will each continue practicing law on a full-time basis in addition to handling their 

management responsibilities. 

About Moss & Barnett 

 

Moss & Barnett, A Professional Association, is a full-service business law firm dedicated 

to serving its clients with quality legal services based on a tradition of Professional Excellence + 

Teamwork.  Clients of the firm have come to expect the highest standards of professionalism, 

along with skilled, innovative legal services.  The firm is located in downtown Minneapolis and 
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features 80+ attorneys and paralegals representing clients as advisors and advocates.  For more 

information, please visit www.LawMoss.com. 
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